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Wendy Pond 
fyi-request-16787-db1409a8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Wendy   
 
Official Information Act Request  
 
Thank you for your official information request dated 18 September 2021 requesting a full 
copy of the permission granted to Department of Conservation to use aerial 1080 on 
Moehau Public Conservation Lands in 2021. 
 
Our response to your request is below: 
 

1. Please provide a full copy of the permission granted to Department of Conservation 
to use aerial 1080 on Moehau Public Conservation Lands in 2021. 
 
At this time, no permission has been granted to use aerial 1080 on Moehau 
Public Conservation lands in 2021. 

 
 
Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community understanding 
of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes the proactive publication 
of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after 
they have been released.  
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 
 
 
Riki Nia Nia  
Executive Director Maaori, Equity & Health Improvement 
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